M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT
		MATT MCINTIRE, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           DR. JIM DETWILER, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT/CAO
MS. JENNY WATSON, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT – LEARNING SUPPORT SERVICES

DATE:	AUGUST 27, 2020

RE:                 MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT BETWEEN BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS AND NEWSELA– AMENDED QUOTE

Newsela provides schools with up-to-date accessible, relevant content that supports learners in the classroom and at home.  Programs are aligned to standards in the content areas.  Newsela provides leveled content for learners. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Board approved the original cost of $124,294.00, to be paid using LSS KETS funding and school funds, on August 13, 2020.  This amount has now been reduced by $986.00.  The reduction represents the final cost after one school opted out of making a purchase at this time. This contract is for the 2020-2021 school year.

I recommend the Board approve the requests as presented.


Dr. James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO


		
	
